
   
KAUNAKAKAI BARGE UPDATE  

for Monday, March 31, 2025 
 

   
 

 
 
March 31, 2025  
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Our barge, the Kalohi, which was scheduled to arrive in Kaunakakai on Monday, March 31, 
2025, has been delayed due to a mechanical issue with our towing tug and will remain in 
Honolulu for repairs.  Due to tug and berthing availability, our next barge to Kauanakakai will be 
our regularly scheduled barge that is expected to arrive on Wednesday, April 2, 2025, at 8:00 
p.m.  There are no changes to gate hours today.   
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 
www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding.    

 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 

 


